
 

 

        
    General Meeting 
    Fairway Community Center 
    February 13, 2020 
 

Program:  Annual Soup Luncheon in appreciation of members and mission partners. 
 
Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by Kym Pipkin at 12:50 PM. 
 
Meeting Minutes:  Minutes were corrected to spell Esther correctly.  With correction, 
minutes approval recommended by Meri McEneny and Sharon Filardo seconded the 
motion. 
 

Johnnie Lee Don thanked our supporters and those persons that made such delicious 
soups. 
 
Interest Group Reports: See reports in newsletter. 
 
Nominating Committee:  This committee will be contacting members for volunteers. 
 
Old Business:  There is still time to sign up for attending the AAUW-CA 2020 convention 
in San Francisco.  There is $1,250 available to help with cost.  If you are interested, 
please contact Patricia Watters.   
 
New Business:  We need volunteers for offices for next year.  Dana will send information 
on criteria for each office. 
 

Patricia Watters reported we have two opportunities for fundraising for our 
organization.  One is to staff a polling place for Placer County.  This would require that 
two members attend a training session on February 28th and be at the polling location 
on March 3rd from 6AM until 9PM.  This is a great opportunity for us to earn $750.00.    
The other fundraising opportunity is for us to sell tickets to a Reno Aces game on July 
23rd.  We can have a table at game and promote our organization.  We have to commit 
to sell a certain number of tickets.  Jo Ann Cobb has volunteered to investigate this 
opportunity. 
 
Meeting adjournment:  Meeting adjourned by Kym Pipkin at 1:12PM 
 
Respectfully submitted by Ann Yuhas 
 
Approved on 3/12/2020 
 
 


